A CHETES O
UIst romroc

May 29, 2015

Matthew P. Pontes
General Service Manager
County of Santa Barbara
1105 Santa Barbara Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Re:  Our Claim No.: 1992(14)

Dear Mr. Pontes:

Thank you for your letter of May 14, 2015. Enclosed please find the City’s Release of
All Claims for the sum of $234,855.22 in settlement of the above matter. Please obtain the
appropriate signature and return the executed release to my attention. Once I have received the
release, signed by a duly authorized officer/employee of the County, the City’s payment in the
amount of $234,855.22 will be processed.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. Please feel free to contact me
if you have any questions.

Paralegal

@ Patrick Wiemiller, City Administrator
Joseph W. Pannone, City Attorney
Brad Wilkie, Management Services Director
Larry Bean, Utility Director
Marty Hostler, Electrical Utility Manager
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